



Dear Brother Knights,

With this being my first newsletter as Grand Knight I want you all to know how honored I am to have been chosen to lead this council. I only hope that I can be the leader that you all wish me to be and that you are proud to be a part of this council. With my short time in the knights, I have truly felt blessed to be apart of this organization that spreads the ideas of fraternity, unity, charity, and patriotism. I am still learning all of the details that comes with this position, so I thank you for your continued patience. If you have any ideas or comments on how I or this council is operating; please, feel free to let me know. Thank you to all of the officers and program leaders for stepping up this year again. Know that I really appreciate it and this council wouldn't be what it is without you.

With the new fraternal year starting, we have a lot going on. At the time of writing this newsletter we are currently working on our annual firework stand. A big thank you to all of you brothers you are working at the tent and have worked it this year. It is the largest contributor to our annual funding. Let's hope that it another record-breaking year!

The month of July also has the annual state leadership conference in Kearney, Nebraska where Deputy Grand Knight Patrick Dority and I will be going to learn the changes that the State and Supreme councils will want to bring this year. Also, we are having our newly appointed Financial Secretary Jim Bunch representing us in the Supreme Convention in Nashville, Tennessee this year.

We had our last food drive for the fraternal year on June 11th and we were able to bring in another 204lbs. With that addition, we had a year-round total of 8,010lbs which exceeds our goal for this year! Thank you to everyone who had helped with this. Speaking of food donations, please mark your calendars for our second annual March to End Hunger on August 7th, 5-8pm. The March to End Hunger is a major contributor to the local Catholic Social Services food bank and our yearly contribution goal.

Vivat Jesus, Greg

Calendar of Events 2022

7/6 General Council meeting, Social Hall, 7p, food at 630p
7/26 Officers meeting in Social Hall, 7p
7/23 4th Degree Steak fry, contact Steve Wallingford
7/29 Salt Dog game for Alter Servers, 6p
8/7 Walk to end hunger, Pius X field, 5p

8/10 General Council meeting in Social Hall, 7p

8/15 Holy Day, Assumption of Mary

Family of the Month: Mike & Jessica Hosek

Birthdays for June

Knight of the Month: David Micek

<u> birtildays for Julie</u>				
	Rev David Bourek	7/8	David Densler	7/29
	Val Hruska	7/11	Martin Wink	7/30
	Michael Shaal	7/12		
	Jim Woita	7/13		
	Harry Endrulat	7/15		
	Tony Etherington	7/18		
	James Hamsa	7/22		
	Thomas McMahon	7/26		

KNIGHTS COUNCIL 13576 NEWSLETTER 2022

Grand Knight	Greg Gawarecki	507-829-4201	ggawarecki@gmail.com
Financial Secretary	Jim Bunch	402-681-9344	theguys.unlv@yahoo.com
Deputy Grand Knight	Patrick Dority	402-326-3872	bowler224@hotmail.com
Chancellor	John R (Bob) Kelty	402-202-1601	johnrkelty@gmail.com
Recorder	David C Micek	402-217-7991	dmicek@outlook.com
Treasurer	Jeff J Boettcher	402-405-6884	jeffjboettcher@yahoo.com
Advocate	Michael S Hosek	402-570-9294	Mikehosek72@gmail.com
Warden	W Martin Wink	402-540-5438	iamaw31@yahoo.com
Inside Guard	Bradley K Flemmig	402-853-1687	
Outside Guard	Terrance J Ryan	402-326-6871	trranch1@hotmail.com
One-Year Trustee	Gary L Taylor	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
Two-Year Trustee	Steven P Becker	402-429-0106	stevenpbecker@yahoo.com
Three-Year Trustee	David E Wilson	402-326-9957	dwiltrav@gmail.com
Chaplain	Rev. Troy J Schweiger	402-466-2752	fr.troy-schweiger@cdolinc.net
Lecturer	Gerald L Frain	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
PROGRAM DIRECTORS			
Program Director	Patrick Dority	402-326-3872	bowler224@hotmail.com
Faith Director	George N Oberembt	402 464-4677	gandmober@cox.net
Vocations	David E Wilson	402-326-9957	dwiltrav@gmail.com
Community Director	Gerald L Frain	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
Life Director	Delbert C Ridder	402-476-7381	d-ridder@outlook.com
Health Service	Donald L Buresh, Sr.	402-466-9225	dburesh@unl.edu
Public Relations	John R (Bob) Kelty	402-202-1601	johnrkelty@gmail.com
Family Director	Patrick A Dority	402-326-3872	bowler224@hotmail.com
Membership Director	Steven Bieber	402-310-1381	stevebieber007@gmail.com
Recruitment Committee 1	Gary L Taylor	402-450-8417	garychristaylor@gmail.com
Recruitment Committee 2	Gerald L Frain	402-466-5635	msgtgf@yahoo.com
Recruitment Committee 3	Greg Gawarecki	507-829-4201	ggawarecki@gmail.com
Retention Chairman	Steven P Becker	402-429-0106	stevenpbecker@yahoo.com

Please support sponsors





